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3pt January, 2017

The Honourable Minister,
Federal Ministry of Health.
Federal Secretariat Complex,
Phase 111, Shehu Shagari Way,
Abuja.

Dear Sir,

RE: STAKEHOLDER BRIEFING ON PRIMARY HEALTHCARE CENTERS IN NIGERIA AND REQUEST
TO PARTICIPATE IN A RADIO SHOW

The Public and Private Development Center (PPDC)cordially invites you to a radio feature (Morning cross
fire with Ofi Ejembi) to discuss our findings from Primary Healthcare Centers we visited in 2016.

You will recall that PPDC invited key stakeholders on Primary healthcare in Nigeria for a STAKEHOLDER
BRIEFING ON PRIMARY HEALTHCARE CENTERS IN NIGERIA which held on 29th November, 2016.
Recommendations from the briefing and copies of the 2016 procurement performance assessment report
titled "LINKING DATA TO PRIMARY HEALTHCARE CENTERS IN DELTA STATE AND 6 STATES" were
also sent to you after the briefing. (see attached)

Bearing in mind the recommendations which includes collaboration between the three tiers of government
to ensure PHCs built are fully operational and adequately utilized, PPDC has commenced a weekly radio
program known as "Budeshi" where issues around PHCs access in Nigeria are discussed.

Considering your position as the Honourable Minister of Health, we strongly believe your opinion on PHC
access in Nigeria would help clarify the operational mechanisms of Primary healthcare in Nigeria.
We would be pleased if our request is granted, as thisfeature would be an opportunity to contribute to the
discourse around improved primary health care access in Nigeria.

For any clarification and collaboration, kindly contact us on 07066618896 Or via email:
ppdc@procurementmonitor.org

Sincerely,

Seember Nyager
Chief Executive Officer,

Public and Private Development Center (PPDC)
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